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From: Kothur, Bheem
To: Mayberry, Eric; 
cc: Kothur, Bheem; 
Subject: FW: Ricky"s Oil  & Environmental Services, LLC. NOD Responses, Draft extension request
Date: Friday, January 25, 2013 8:43:31 AM


Hi Eric,
Please insert the below e-mail into OCULUS under permit application related documents.
 
The facility I.D. for this document is FLD 981 019 755
 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
 
Thanks.
Bheem
 


From: Kothur, Bheem  
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2013 8:40 AM 
To: 'mlefebvre@ectinc.com' 
Cc: 'gallen@synergyrecycling.org'; Tripp, Anthony; Winston, Kathy; Martin, Lee 
Subject: RE: Ricky's Oil & Environmental Services, LLC. NOD Responses, Draft extension 
request
 
Hello Marc,
We have received and reviewed your request for an additional time extension of 30 more 
days.
We can understand your concerns and constrains. Therefore, the time extension is approved. 
The due date to submit the complete responses to our comments are due on February 28, 
2013.  
 
If you have any questions with this approval, please let me know.
 
Sincerely,
 
Bheem r. Kothur, P.E., DEE
Professional Engineer III
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section
(850) 245-8781
 


From: Marc Lefebvre [mailto:mlefebvre@ectinc.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2013 5:03 PM 
To: Kothur, Bheem 
Cc: 'gallen@synergyrecycling.org' 
Subject: FW: Draft extension request
 
 
Dear Mr. Kothur
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On behalf of Ricky’s Oil Service, ECT requests a 30 day extension for submittal of response to 
comments to the FDEP comment letter dated October 25, 2012. Currently the response to 
comments is due January 27, 2013. ECT originally requested a 60 day extension to submit the 
response due the significant changes that have occurred at the facility however were granted 
only 30 days. We have made significant progress in addressing these comments but do not 
want to submit a partial or incomplete response that will require your staff to generate an 
additional comment letter for issues that we know we need to change in the complete 
submittal. Some of the reasons for the additional time include the holiday period, short 
staffing of personnel at Ricky’s due to the flu and a change in management where Chris Ricci 
is no longer affiliated with the company. On this basis we humbly request an extension to 
February 28,2013. Please contact me if you have any questions. We appreciate your 
understanding in this matter.
 
Best Regards
 
 
Marc
 
 
Marc A. Lefebvre, PE
Vice President 
Principal Engineer
Environmental Consulting & Technology, Inc.
550 W Cypress Creek Road
Suite 170
Ft Lauderdale, Fl. 33309
954 771-0444 (phone)
954  771-8118 (fax)
 
www.ectinc.com
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